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From: SACAT Governance
Sent: Monday, 15 April 2024 9:15 AM
Subject: COAT SA Bulletin - Issue 2 of 2024 (COAT National Conference Ballot)

OFFICIAL 

Issue 2 of 2024 

COAT National Conference Ballot is OPEN 

The 2024 COAT National Conference which will be hosted as a hybrid in-

person and online event on 6-7 June 2024, in Brisbane. 

The theme for the conference is “That’s a good tip … I can use that” and 

aims to provide delegates with practical ideas that will help them discharge 

their day-to-day functions. You can find out more at: COAT National 

Conference (coatconference.com.au) 

The COAT SA Committee has agreed to provide financial assistance to up to 

three COAT SA Members for: 

 the cost of two early bird online registrations (the value of $500 per
registration) 

 the cost of one early bird in-person registration with dinner (the value of
$850)* 
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*The cost of registration is not inclusive of travel and accommodation.

The Committee will give preference to applicants who have not received 

financial assistance to attend the conference in either 2023 or 2022. 

By submitting an application, the applicant agrees that if they are employed by 

a Tribunal which is also providing financial support to its members to attend, 

and the applicant receives such assistance from that Tribunal, then the 

applicant will relinquish the financial assistance which would otherwise have 

been provided by COATSA.  

The Committee has a discretion as to the selection of applicants to whom 

financial assistance will be provided. If an applicant has a particular reason for 

wishing to attend the conference, the applicant should mention that in their 

request. 

The Committee would like successful applicants to provide a brief summary of 

some aspect of the conference which they found particularly useful or 

interesting, for us to include in our newsletter. 

Entry 

If you would like to participate in the ballot, please respond via return email to: 

governance@sacat.sa.gov.au by close of business Friday 26 April 2024. The 

ballot will occur on 29 April 2024 and applicants will be informed shortly after 

the ballot has occurred. 

If you are not currently a COAT SA member, please enquire about becoming 

a member at: governance@sacat.sa.gov.au before submitting your expression 

of interest for the ballot. 

Seminar – Key Features of the new ART 

A reminder to members that COAT SA has arranged a seminar on the new 

ART will be held TOMORROW - Tuesday 16 April 2024. 

The Hon Justice Emilios Kyrou AO, President of the Administrative Appeals 

Tribunal, will speak on the topic of Key features of the new Administrative 

Review Tribunal. 
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The presentation will be held at the Administrative Appeals Tribunal – Level 14, 

1 King William Street Adelaide. Drinks and nibbles will be provided from 5.00pm, 

with the seminar to start at 5.15pm. 

Please RSVP to Elle Spyrou, Secretary at governance@sacat.sa.gov.au 

Your COAT SA Committee 

Barbara Johns (Convenor); Anne Lindsay (Vice-Convenor); 
Peter Kassapidis (Treasurer); Elle Spyrou (Secretary); 
Brenton Illingworth; Marten Kennedy; Kath McEvoy; 
Jodie Carrel; Kate Millar 

Something to share? 
Do you have something to share across COAT SA? Let us know 
for the Bulletin at governance@sacat.sa.gov.au 


